COMMUNITY VEHICLE SERVICE NOTICE

With the easing of the coronavirus restrictions the service

hours of the community vehicle have been extended:

» Service Hours will be from 8am to 8pm

» Service Days will be Monday to Saturday (no service on Sunday)

» Please ring to book the vehicle before leaving the Island to
ensure service availability

» Please refrain from using the community vehicle if you are
feeling unwell

» No on-demand pick-ups and no ride sharing

» Passengers restricted to maximum of 3 people and must be from
the same household

» Passengers must travel in the rear seat only
» To minimise the handling of cash, fares to be deposited in a cash tin

» Passengers are requested to have the correct fare as change will
not be given and silver coins will not be accepted

Customers requiring the vehicle are requested to ring the community
vehicle before leaving the Island to confirm that it is operational.



